Re; Applications: 2016/3505 and 2016/3512/P

The energy down rating and the changes to La Swap building have been noted.

Also the comments by Simon Laurie, regarding the building of LaSwap on the historic green corridor and
the subsequent loss of symmetry in the view of the PHS building from Highgate and Woodsome Roads, are
endorsed.

However, in conclusion, no new comments from the DPCAAC.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott



